
PETITION 
 
To the Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly of New South Wales. 
 
The petition of residents of the Clarence electorate brings to the attention of the Legislative Assembly our concerns around delays in the rebuild of 
Broadwater Public School following the devastating floods in February 2022. 
 
The undersigned petitioners therefore ask the Legislative Assembly to call on the NSW Government to reopen Broadwater Public School and 
commit to getting our kids back to School as a matter of priority by undertaking the following actions:   

• Withdraw the current development application that is before Richmond Valley Council. 
 

• Issue development consent using the traditional method of a Review of Environmental Factors (REF) planning pathway that is common 
practice for State Government public infrastructure projects. 
 

SIGNATURE NAME ADDRESS EMAIL 
 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

Please return completed original Petition to Richie Williamson MP, Member for Clarence, 11 Prince Street, Grafton, 2460. 


